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Intradistrict Communication 

 

 

DATE:  January 10, 2022  

 

TO:  All Elementary Principals 

 

FROM: Administrators of Schools 

Carolyn Gough, Administrator, Teaching & Learning 

Norman Emerson, Instructional Support Services/Fine Arts Consultant 

 

SUBJECT: Covid Guidelines for 5th Grade Utah Symphony Performances at Abravanel Hall      

 

We are looking forward to the Utah Symphony performances on February 8th and 9th. As a result of 

the recent Salt Lake County health mandates, please be aware of the following:  

 

● The concerts are being presented in a Salt Lake County facility. As a result, face masks will 

be required for all attendees.  

● Proof of Covid-19 vaccination or a negative Covid-19 test within 72 hours of the performance 

will be required for those 12 and older. This will apply to all teachers and chaperones.  

 

Please convey this information to your 5th grade teachers as soon as possible. In addition, in order to 

facilitate communication with your school’s 5th grade teachers, please have your administrative 

assistant complete this brief survey that will provide information that is needed by the Symphony 

staff.  

 

 

 

 

    

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1p46uDySEx7Fvq_0ONGU8kwnwvGMhy1bvxH7euvScq04/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScjYJcbDb41c8AEC4PDAs35DWK-GZGp9Q-nnL6ZbAvs6mDPQQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

